
Dear Representatives, 
 
The last 24 hours has seen a very large ground swell of people and organizations who are against the 
CAP & SPEND BILL from both sides of the political aisle.   
 
I also am against this bill as there are so many other ways to do this at a much more cost effective way.   
 
If you are determined to try to enact this legislation, please forward it to the electorate to vote on, as 
they would be the ones who would have to pay for it. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you’d like. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Daniel R. Kohler 
City Councilor, Keizer  
 
 
 
 
Dan Kohler 
Professional Preneeds, Inc 
503-559-6300 cellular 
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